
Maps to accompany letter to St Pancras PCC  

from Camden Civic Society on subject of Euston Area Plan, 

 

 

Below, detail of EAP figure 3.5 (p.53), showing within white area the EAP’s proposed new road layout which in fact 
has no historical precedent  - see next page.  

 

 



Below, detail of F.A.Bartlett’s  Map of St Marylebone, drawn 1834, published 1837, showing where the new railway  
crossed Hampstead Road and ran along beside Park Village East, the upper left area of EAP Fig.3.5 above.     

 

 


